30th August, 2004

Napoleon M. Tiapo

Program Administrator, CBBIA-IAIA

IAIA International Headquarters

1330 23rd Street South, Suite C

Fargo, ND 58103 USA

Subject: Support Statement

Dear Sirs

I am writing to express my support for the project “Preparation of Environmental Guidelines for Development Activities in Protected Areas ” submitted to CBBIA by IUCN Nepal.  As the head of Regional Emerging Programmes for IUCN Asia, I see this proposal as a valuable contribution to capacity building for integrating biodiversity within impact assessment at a national level.  

 There are two important achievements of IUCN Nepal worth mentioning with respect to the proposal that the office has submitted to your grant program.  IUCN Nepal has contributed largely to reactive monitoring and status review of two National Parks in Nepal.  Because of the trust and experience that IUCN has gained in Nepal, it has been mandated to monitor development activities in and around National Heritage Sites of the country.  IUCN Nepal has also been involved in field-level impact assessments, which considered impacts on biodiversity.  Besides, IUCN Nepal has also developed EIA guidelines for Forestry and Industry Sectors.  IUCN Nepal is well placed to develop environmental guidelines with involvement and support from the government.  Further, I'm sure that this project would enhance IUCN Nepal's experiences to advocate the need for integration of biodiversity concerns in the country's environmental assessment legislation.

I'm convinced that IUCN Nepal will be able to produce results from its environmental conservation works.  Thanking you.

With regards.

Nikhat Sattar

Head, Regional Emerging Programmes

Strategic Planning Team

IUCN Asia Regional Office
